
Printed on: 17/01/2023 09:10:08

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/01/2023  16:42:172022/4630/P COMMNT THE HEATH & 

HAMPSTEAD 

SOCIETY

Comment from:

The Heath & Hampstead Society

There is some visual logic to painting the front elevation of this terrace house as some of the adjacent houses 

have been painted.

However we would advise against painting as once done it can never be removed. It also adds an extra cost 

to the constant repainting that will be require over the years.

 

An alternative, worth considering, would be to clean the brick work.
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